
              

 

 

          

              

If you have and would you like to 

attend the “Peace Party” on 10th 

November, after the Remembrance 

Day Service please contact  

the Parish Clerk on 01522 703912 

 

Do you have a relative 

who answered the call ? 

If you have and would you like to 

come to the Peace Party on 10th 

November, after the Remembrance 

Day Service please contact the 

Parish Clerk on 01522 703912 

 


